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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Pick up
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 11:00:05 PM


From: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:58 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>; Dustin Fratto <dfratto@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Fw: Bulk Pick up
 






From: Zea Robbins <zealeilani@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 9:03 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk Pick up
 
To whom it may concern,


My name is Zea Robbins. I am a Sandy resident near Falcon Park in Waters Lane. I am writing to
tell you that removing the bulk waste pick up in our area will cause the neighborhood to decline.
We moved from Hawaii two years ago and one of the best improvements from our state is the bulk
waste pick up program. In Hawaii there is nothing for residents that resembles bulk waste pick up
and it shows! Peoples yards become waste landing spots. It is my belief that the removal of this
program will lead to a demise of our clean neighborhoods. Please reconsider. Maybe reduce to
once a year, but please do not eliminate this program. Many of us can not afford to hire people to
haul stuff away or to purchase our own trailer and hitch. 


Sincerely,


Zea Robbins 
Sent from my iPhone


-- 
With much appreciation, Zea Leilani C. Robbins
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